
 

Contact the Project 

24/7 Phone Line 
1-844-815-6149 
 

Project Information 
pattullobridgereplacement.ca 
pattullobridgeproject@gov.bc.ca 

Work on the Project 
bcib.ca 
info@bcib.ca 

 

Closure of the Highway 17 westbound Tannery Road off-ramp  
UPDATED: February 9, 2023 

On Monday, February 13, the Highway 
17 westbound off-ramp to Tannery 
Road will be closed between the hours 
of 7:00 p.m. and 5:00 a.m.  

This closure is required for crews to 
conduct geotechnical drilling activities 
in the area. While the closure is in 
effect, drivers will be detoured to 120 
Street via Old Yale Road.  

All traffic pattern changes and detours 
will be well-signed and traffic control 
personnel will be on site.  

A small about of hydrovaccing will be 
required and will be undertaken as 
soon as the closure is implemented to 
minimize local noise impacts.  
 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
February 13, 2023 

 

 

Hours of Work 
7:00 p.m. – 5:00 a.m.  

 

 

Traffic  
Traffic will be detoured to the Old Yale Road 
exit while the closure is in effect. Traffic 
control personnel will be on site to direct 
traffic, pedestrians, and cyclists. Detour 
signage will be in place.  

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby residents and businesses may hear 
some noise from the geotechnical drilling and 
hydrovaccing activities. Drivers may 
experience temporary delays resulting from 
the detour. We appreciate your patience while 
this work is underway.  

If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 construction information phone 
line: 1-844-815-6149. 
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